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Carly – Good evening. My name is Carly Goeman. This year, along with Kathryn 
Bleday, Diego Navarrete, and Giulia Rimoldi, I was honored to serve as co-chair of the 
2018 Graduation Class Gift Campaign. 

The class gift represents our commitment to Columbia Law School as we make the 
transition from students to alumni. It’s our way of saying thank you to the place we have 
called home for the past 3 years and helping make experiences of future students in our 
shoes even better.  

Today, we are proud to announce that 71% percent of the graduating class contributed to 
the class gift.  

My fellow co-chairs and I would like to thank all of our Class Gift Committee members, 
and the 539 members of the Class of 2018 who helped make this year’s effort a great 
success. 

— 

Giulia – Good evening. My name is Giulia Rimoldi. It was an honor to represent the 
LL.M. Class of 2018 along with Diego Navarrete and be part of this amazing 
international community that we formed as classmates. The Class Gift was a great way to 
show our appreciation and gratitude for our unforgettable year here at Columbia Law 
School. 

Dean Lester, it is with great enthusiasm that we present to you this Scroll of Honor. The 
scroll lists the names of 276 J.D. and 263 LL.M. students who contributed to the 2018 
Class Gift. 

Thank you for your leadership and support, and congratulations to the Class of 2018! 

  




